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Comments: Dear Forest Service

The Gunnison Valley is an area | visit with regularity since | live close by. | believe it would be a mistake to
curtail or further limit motorized use of the trails in the area. While | am a motorized (motorcycle) enthusiast |
also enjoy camping and hiking/hunting in the area as well. | feel the current wilderness areas are sufficient and
that further reduction of motorized use would serve no purpose. Motorized use allows a greater selection of
individuals access to the area. Individuals who otherwise may not physically be able to make it into the
backcountry. Please let's keep these area's open to the greatest number of people. Regards, Steve Z



